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Policy and Legal Services will present one Second Reading of a proposed policy modification 
during the next Board of Education meeting: 
 
Article VIII.A.4. Class Size  

The class size policy was presented last month for a first reading. This policy was updated to 
keep in line with current expectations for creating class assignments and managing class loads 
for teachers. No revisions were made since the first reading. 

 

 



Article VIII.A.4. Class Size 
 
Class sizes are contingent upon many factors including but not limited to enrollment numbers, 
allocated FTE, programs offered in individual schools, mobility of student populations, requests 
from patrons, etc. In accordance with Utah State law and regulations, the District and its schools 
will make every effort to balance class-size loads and treat all patrons, students, teachers, and 
schools fairly and equitably. Decisions regarding specific assignments and class loads are made at 
the school level in consultation with the community council and faculty. 
 

Second Reading 




